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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2018 12:07 PM
To: 'Adams, Lynne'
Subject: RE: Change of Address for FPL Tallahassee Office

Good Afternoon, Ms. Adams, 
 
We have received your change of information and will update the contact information in our system. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
 
From: Adams, Lynne [mailto:Lynne.Adams@fpl.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2018 11:23 AM 
To: Brandy Butler 
Subject: Change of Address for FPL Tallahassee Office 
 
Hi Brandy, 
Effective October 8, 2018, please change the address for the FPL Tallahassee Office  to: 
 
Ken Hoffman 
VP, Regulatory Affairs 
134 W. Jefferson Street 
Tallahassee, FL  32301 
 
Thank you and please feel free to call me if you have any questions. 
 
Lynne Adams 
(850) 521-3904 




